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www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

5th September 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Meet and Greet for Parents of Children in Year 6 (September 2019) -  

Wednesday 25th September at 5.45 pm – PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE OF DATE/TIME (changed because 

of clash with South Hunsley open evening) 

 

You are cordially invited to attend a meeting with all the Year 6 staff on the evening of Wednesday 25th 

September at 5.45 pm in the Small Hall.  Please enter the building via the main entrance on Tranby Lane. 

 

As well as sharing our aspirations for the year, we will also give you details of the 2020 Year 6 residential 

visit. 

 

You will have an opportunity to meet the Year 6 teachers and ask questions about how you might better 

support your child at home. 

 

The meeting has been set for the end of September in order to give the Year 6 staff time to finalise 

arrangements for the Year 6 residential.  If, in the meantime, you would like to meet your child’s teacher 

to discuss any concerns or questions you may have, please make an appointment through the School Office.  

For 6AN/JS parents, both Mrs Sivarajan and Mrs Neal are available after school on Wednesdays if you 

would like to speak to them together. 

 

We do hope that you will be able to attend the meeting and should be grateful if you would return the 

slip below before the meeting, confirming your attendance. 

 

As much as we would like to have your child attend, the meeting is essentially for you.  By providing you 

with sufficient notice, we hope you are able to arrange adequate child care. 

 

As always, we thank you for your continuing support, now and into the future. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Chris Huscroft    Hannah Stephenson 

Executive Head Teacher  Head of School 

 

On behalf of the Year 6 Team 

 

 



 

NB A copy of this letter can be found on the school’s website: www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________     

 

 

www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

Meet and Greet for Parents of Children in Year 6 (September 2019) -  

Wednesday 25th September at 5.45 pm 
 

I will/will not* be attending the Meeting for Year 6 Parents (*please delete as applicable). 

Please reserve □ (number) seats. 

 

Name of Child:           Class:     

 

 

Signature of Parent/Carer:          Date:     


